Response to questions taken on notice
Review of the 2016-17 Annual Report of the Health Care Complaints Commission

Question 1
Analysis of practitioners whose registration is not known category (page 7)

Response

A small number of practitioners were recorded as ‘registration unknown’. This classification
may be applied where the complaint is not clear about the practitioner’s details and/or the
matter does not relate to a health worker, is withdrawn immediately, or is otherwise not in
jurisdiction and therefore further details were not required to determine the matter.

Question 2

Has the Commission received any complaints regarding medicinal cannabis prescription or
hemp products.

Response
The Commission did not receive any new complaints in relation to medicinal cannabis
prescription or hemp products in the 2016-17 year.



